HASTINGS BOROUGH COUNCIL ARCHIVE

John Frost

An acquaintance of mine has been researching the archives of
the Hastings Borough Council and has noted that on 21% March 1917
authorisation was given to pay Waterlow and Sons £65-7s-3d for
“perforated postage stamps”. He assumes that this is for perfinning of

stamps. Could any member comment on what would have been the
likely die.
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